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         Lane Alert 
 
“Lane Alert!” is a text notifications system that allows the college to send emergency text 
messages to students, faculty, and staff through their registered personal cellular devices (i.e., 
computer, email, cell phone).  For example, if LCC closes because of inclement weather, Lane 
Alert will notify you of this closure.   
 
Signing up for Emergency Notifications: 

Lane offers notifications to students and faculty in the event of a campus emergency and/or 
school closure in the following ways: 

Website announcements in the “News and Events” box on the Lane Home Page, 
 www.lanecc.edu 

Radio announcements on KLCC, Florence station KCST (106.9 fm), and other radio stations 

Television news announcements, email and text messaging (requires signing up) 
 
How to sign up: 

To stay up-to-date with the very latest emergency notifications, you can sign up for external 
notifications through myLane. These notifications include voice messages, emails, and text 
messages.   
 
Follow these steps for notifications: 

Log into myLane.  In the “Home” tab, locate the box 
labeled “Personal Information.” 

Select the “Lane Alert Emergency Notification” link. 

Select which notifications you would like to receive. 

Scroll down to the very bottom of the page and click “Save 
Changes.” 
 

When you receive a Lane Alert, be sure to READ THROUGH 
ENTIRE ALERT MESSAGE FOR INFORMATION REGARDING 
LCC FLORENCE CENTER.  If you are unsure about the Lane 
Alert message, call LCC Florence Center at (541) 997-8444.  
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